
Correction Notification for the Proposed Marin Baylands
National Wildlife Refuge Planning Update 1

Planning Update 1 for the Proposed Marin Baylands National Wildlife Refuge
was mailed to you on November 9, 2000. An incorrect e-mail address was
published in that Planning Update and the details for submitting written
comments were not clear. We sincerely apologize for any inconvenience this
may have caused you. Comments are due December 14, 2000. The e-mail
address correction and instructions for submitting written comments follow.

FW1PlanningComments@fws.gov
If submitting comments via e-mail, please
type �Marin Baylands� in the subject line.

E-mail Address Correction:

Cathy Osugi
U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service (NWRS/RPL)
911 NE 11th Avenue
Portland, Oregon 97232-4181
Fax: (503) 231-6161

Submit Written Comments To:


